
 

Dear Pine,  

Thank you so much for your lovely emails. It was a joy to read them and learn about what you have been doing. You’re all doing a 

fantastic job! You are super stars!!!!! You should be proud of yourself! If I haven’t received an email from you yet, I’m still thinking of 

you and you can send me one next time! 

I know you miss school and I miss teaching you all! We just need to keep reminding ourselves that we are doing this to keep safe at 

the moment.  

I thought I’d share my eventful story. As I walked back from the shops, I noticed a duck family in difficulty in the road. I safely 

crossed the road and helped them to the side but the silly ducks then needed to cross the road again to get back to the pond! I 

don’t know, silly Mrs Duck! So I carefully stopped the traffic and hurried them across the road. When they arrived on the other side 

of the road, I was very relieved and they dived into the pond. The ducklings were adorable and they thought my shoes were home. 

One jumped on my foot! I took a picture. The duckling at the back was the cheeky one… always trying to go the wrong way.   

I have created another set of home learning activities for one week as it is half term. You can send another email sharing your 

learning and/or achievements too.  

Make sure you have learning breaks, time to calm and time to talk.  

Stay safe and wash your hands,  

Miss Dell  

kayleigh.dell@greenway.herts.sch.uk  
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